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I’m writing in support of the bill that promotes a fair market for sungrown cannabis. 
Sungrown producers offer high-quality, sustainable products, and they deserve the 
same opportunities as indoor operations.
This bill helps level the playing field while supporting environmentally responsible 
farming. It’s a smart, forward-thinking step for the future of cannabis.
Thank you for considering it.


